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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

                  Office Hours
Tuesday to Friday      9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Monday & Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok
Religious Education (ext. 222)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Richard's Tax Service
Tax Preparation

and
Tax Planning

416-763-7538

turnerporter.ca

Community Of People Extending Support

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

291 Roncesvalles Ave.    647-748-3474

Fish
Market

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Direct: 416-909-9280
Office: 416-769-1616
bsikorski@trebnet.com
West Realty Inc Brokerage

FREE MARKET EVALUATION

Barbara
Sikorski

Sales Representative

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

ESTATE & PREPLANNING INFORMATION SEMINARS

Complimentary Registration

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor St. W., Toronto

October 27, 2015

Seating is Limited, Call to Register: 905-412-3087

turnerporter.ca

COVER IN WP8

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA - Pastor (ext. 226)   frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly - Executive Assistant (ext. 221)   parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis - Accounting Office (ext. 223)   finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok - Religious Education (ext. 222)   religioused@joanofarc.ca

On Thanksgiving,On Thanksgiving,

Give thanks to the LordGive thanks to the Lord

for His many Blessingsfor His many Blessings



TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

10 - 4 

 

 

MASS  
INTENTIONS 

Monday, October 12 
Romans 1:1-7   Psalm 98                         
Colossians 3:12-17    Psalm 13  
Matthew 7:7-12 
Thanksgiving    No Mass 
 
Tuesday, October 13 
Romans 1:16-25   Psalm 19                
Luke 11:37-41 
5:30 pm   Int. of Edna 
 
Wednesday, October 14 
Romans 2:1-11 Psalm 62                         
Luke 11:42-46 
5:30 pm    Mass of Thanksgiving 
 
Thursday,  October 15 
Romans 3:21-30   Psalm 130                   
Luke 11:47-54 
5:30 pm   For the Canonization of Fr. 
Paul Wattson 
 
Friday, October 16 
Romans 4:1-8   Psalm 32                   
Luke 12:1-7 
5:30 pm   Backus Mill Pond Group+ 
 
Saturday, October 17 
Romans 4:13,16-18  Psalm 105               
Luke 12:8-12 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Sunday, October 18 
Isaiah 53:10-11   Psalm 33        
Hebrews 4:14-16   Mark 10:35-45 
8:30 am     The Parish Community 
10:00 am   Spiwak & Hoehn Families+ 
 12:00 pm   Brendan Optis + 
7:00 pm     Int. of the Friars  
 
Monthly comparison for September 
Offertory 2014 2015 
Envelopes $  13,571 $    13,339 
Loose $    4,418 $      5,166 
PAG $    6.405 $      6,444 
Total $  24,394 $    24,949 
Building and Maintenance funds for 
September:  $8,112.00 
. 
 

 

The Pastor’s Corner 
Peace and goodness to all! 

Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving Weekend to all of you, your families and 
friends who will gather to give Thanks to Almighty God for the many gifts 
given to us in love and providence. This time of harvest and transition into the 
colder months of winter gives us pause to share our gratitude with one 
another for God who loves us so abundantly.  It is also a time to be mindful of 
those who are alone and lonely and to pray for those who are in need.  May 
you all have a blessed holiday weekend!  
   October 7 was a big feast for the Franciscan Friars and Sisters of the 
Atonement as we celebrated the 118th anniversary of the Covenant between 
Fr. Paul Wattson, and Mm. Lurana White which established the Society of the 
Atonement. The SA after our names signifies the Society that includes both of 
these Franciscan Communities.  Let us continue to pray for the Canonization 
of Fr. Paul who was recently declared a Servant of God, a major step in this 
process.   
   Monday the Youth Group gathered in good numbers to plan activities and 
events to happen in the coming year.  It is a joy to see these enthusiastic 
young people becoming so involved in the life of the parish. Please stay tuned 
to participate in their activities.  Development and Peace gathered for their 
monthly meeting and continue their efforts to “Create a Climate of Change”.  
Materials to explain this year’s efforts are available on their bulletin boards.  
We are grateful for their engagement in important activities as they keep us 
informed of social justice issues for our times.  On Tuesday evening the 
Building Committee met to discuss the many projects they have underway 
including the oversight of the Building envelope study, the renovation of the 
sacristy, and general oversight and upkeep of our facilities.  Thank you to all 
who participate in this committee.  They and the gardening committee will 
sponsor the Fall clean-up day at the end of the month, please see the bulletin 
and come on out to be a part of this effort.  We continue to receive new 
members of the Bible Study/ RCIA program group on Wednesday evenings. 
Anyone interested in participating in this group is welcome to come to the 
parish meeting room at 7:30 PM.   
    Friday evening, I was in Buffalo at St. Teresa’s Church to celebrate the 
50th anniversary of our class graduation from grammar school.  It was great 
fun to see so many of the folks who grew up together in South Buffalo.  All 
these kids were now like grown-ups, elderly grown-ups, how did that happen?  
It was great fun to see so many return for this celebration.   
  The Family of Faith Campaign continues to make progress, we are now at 
88% of our goal and it is my hope that perhaps we can reach  100%  by the 
end of the month, when I go to the annual priests gathering to meet the other 
pastors.  Thank you to all who have made the sacrifices in making your 
pledges and donations.  There are pledge cards at the doors of the Church and 
the members of the Family of Faith Committee will be happy to assist anyone 
who wishes to donate to this worthy cause. Thank you again to all who have 
participate in this.  Please consider making a pledge to help us reach our goal, 
and pray for us that we may bring this campaign to a successful conclusion. 
   As your pastor, I give thanks to God and to all of you who make this parish 
a  holy place of welcome and worship for so many as you share your many 
gifts and talents to create a community of love and grace.  Thank you to all of 
you who enrich the life of the parish with your love and prayerful presence..  

OCTOBER 11, 2015 

 
 You are a blessing! 
In the love and joy of Jesus,            Fr. Dan                          
____________________________________________________          
Please Pray for:     
The Sick: Mary Litzenberger, Maria Barcelos                                          
Deceased:  Rita Dillon, Amadeo Petrocco            
   
YOUTH GROUP                                                                                     
MEETINGS at 7:00pm.  We welcome all Youth from Grade 8 to Grade 12 to 
join us for our weekly - No sign up - Just COME and JOIN IN!  ALL ARE 
WELCOME - JUST SHOW UP! 
 
The Family of Faith Campaign is gaining momentum at St. Joan of Arc.  
Through the efforts of a wonderful group of volunteers, we already have 
reached   88% of our parish goal! 
Parish Goal Parish Share Current Total 
$505,000 $126,250 $ $442,695. 
While The Family of Faith campaign is designed to support parishes, it also 
has other priorities.  Some of our parish churches face daunting expenditures 
to maintain facilities that are safe and secure. Some parishes do not have the 
financial capacity to preserve these historic sacred spaces and we have the 
responsibility to ensure their maintenance for years to come.  
Please continue to pray for the success of the campaign, both in our parish 
and throughout the archdiocese. 
    
World Mission Sunday   October 18 
There will be a collection for the Evangelization of the Nations, otherwise 
known as “World Mission Sunday.” This is a worldwide collection for the 
missionary church. World Mission Sunday is our opportunity to assist 
Catholic communities in need throughout the world. Envelopes are available 
for your use at the entrances of the church.  
 
Winter Welcome Table is returning....the program to feed the homeless 
and marginalized of the inner city. .Primarily in the annex area....will start 
again November 2. All interested volunteers are asked to attend an 
Orientation meeting will be held on October 27 at 7:30 pm in the auditorium 
of St Peters Church (door under archway entry).  All inquiries should be sent 
to Frank frankis23@hotmail.com or 416 720 8663  or Marie Parise  416 531 
3846. 
 
25th Annual Mass of Memory Sunday 25th October 3.00pm at St. 
Paul's Basilica, 83 Power St. (Queen St. East at Power St.) To Remember: To 
Never Forget: The Generosity of the people of Toronto who in the summer of 
1847 as a population of approx. 20,000 inhabitants welcomed upwards of 
40,000 Irish Refugees fleeing the Irish Famine of 1847.Included in those who 
paid ultimately with their lives in the service of the sick and the dying Irish 
were Bishop Michael Power, First Bishop of Toronto, Dr. George Robert 
Gresett, Chief Medical Office, Head Nurse Susan Bailey, Edward McElderry 
Triage Officer.. over 1100 Irish Refugees died in Toronto in the summer of 
1847. We the Irish Community owe a great debt to the people of Toronto of 
that time.  Info Mairead 416 264 5363.   
 

This Week                  
Monday, October 12 
No Activities 
 
Tuesday, October 13 
No Religious Education Classes 
 
Wednesday, October 14 
Staff Meeting 
7:00 pm   AA steering Committee 
7:30 pm   RCIA 
7:30 pm   SVDP 
 
Thursday, October 15 
6;00  pm   Baptism Prep Class 
7:00 pm   CFS Marriage Prep Class 
 
October 17 & 18 
Blessing of Musicians 
 
October 17 & 18  &  25 & 25 
The Archdiocese has requested that we 
do a Parish Head Count. Each parish 
across the Archdiocese will be 
participating in this count. We hope 
you are all here for those two 
weekends. 
 
Future Dates to Remember 
Tuesday, October 20, 
 12:30 pm Merrymakers Lunch               
Doors open at 12:15 pm   No Mass  
 
Saturday, October 24 
10:30 am Building & Garden Clean-up 
 
D & P 
Did you know that to help combat climate 
change you could plant a tree!  A single 
tree will absorb 1 ton of carbon dioxide 
over its lifetime.  Shade provided by trees 
can also reduce your air conditioning bill 
by 10 to 15%. TreeCanada.ca has 
information on offsetting carbon through 
tree planting.  Trees are a great way not 
only to reduce the effects of greenhouse 
gases and improve the environment but 
also to provide habitat for birds and 
animals. 
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Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok
Religious Education (ext. 222)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Richard's Tax Service
Tax Preparation

and
Tax Planning

416-763-7538

turnerporter.ca

Community Of People Extending Support

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

291 Roncesvalles Ave.    647-748-3474

Fish
Market

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Direct: 416-909-9280
Office: 416-769-1616
bsikorski@trebnet.com
West Realty Inc Brokerage

FREE MARKET EVALUATION

Barbara
Sikorski

Sales Representative

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

ESTATE & PREPLANNING INFORMATION SEMINARS

Complimentary Registration

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor St. W., Toronto

October 27, 2015

Seating is Limited, Call to Register: 905-412-3087

turnerporter.ca

COVER IN WP8

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA - Pastor (ext. 226)   frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly - Executive Assistant (ext. 221)   parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis - Accounting Office (ext. 223)   finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok - Religious Education (ext. 222)   religioused@joanofarc.ca

On Thanksgiving,On Thanksgiving,

Give thanks to the LordGive thanks to the Lord

for His many Blessingsfor His many Blessings




